Re: EV CHARGNG TERMINALS HIGH STREET HENLEY

Victoria Mumford <victoriamumford @warwickshire.gov.uk>
To Parish Clerk; Margaret Smith; John Horner

Cc elainefield34@yahoo.co.uk

Dear Ray
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Thank you for your email, | have asked our legal team for their advice around this issue. | may or may not receive this by 9t May. Please note that the Highway Code has recently been updated and does appear to put the onus on the person

using the charge point, | have included the relevant extract below;
Using an electric vehicle charge point

For the first time, the code includes guidance about using electric vehicle charging points.

When using one, people should:

« park close to the charge point and avoid creating a trip hazard for people walking from trailing cables
« display a warning sign if you can

« return charging cables and connectors neatly to minimise the danger to other people and avoid creating an obstacle for other road users

I'll come back to you as soon as | can,
Thanks

Vicky

Vicky Mumford

Principal Transport Planner
Transport & Highways
Communities

Warwickshire County Council
PO Box 43, CV34 45X
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